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Dear Friends: 
 
As you all know, we have planned the XIII Latin American and Caribbean Chapter meeting. This time our 
good friend David Holt from Underwater and Marine Services has offer himself as local sponsor, so that our 
meeting can take place on September 03, in San Juan de Puerto Rico 
 
Assistance Confirmation  
 
Until now (17) persons have confirmed their assistance. 
  
I will appreciate to those who in last minute are able to assist to this event, to notify us to the following email 
address: 
 
Svilla@adc-int.org 
 
Hotel Reservation 
 
Meeting will take place at the Embassy Suites Hotel & Casino.  
The Hotel is located at the tourist sector of Isla Verde, with immediate access to the airport and attractions 
 
For all members that wish to stay at the Hotel, we have a special rate for a Single or Double room of 
US$177.16. One hundred Seventy Seven and 16/100. Price includes taxes, breakfast buffet, high speed internet, 
etc.This special rate is valid from September 02nd  to 04th for those who wish to stay over the weekend . 
 
We recommend to not waiting until last minute for reservation due to hotel accommodations might be over sold 
or rates could be modified. 
 
Reservations can be made directly to the following: 
 
Natalia Luna – Sales Manager 
 
Telephone:   + 787-641-3243 
Fax : + 787-791-7776 
Natalia.luna@hilton.com 
www.sanjuan.embassysuites.com 
 
Thanking all for your time and wishing to count with your assistance. 
 
Best regards. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Luis Giampietri Ramos 
Latin American and Caribbean Chapter ADCI 

Chapter Chairman 
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